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Good morning,
 
Please review the Shoreline Exemption Permit applied for by Vincent & Erika Ortado (SX-22-
00003) for the construction of a detached garage with habitable space .  Please submit any
comments by March 9, 2022 at 5pm.
 
Please note, it appears that the project area is outside of a flood zone but does lie within a Tier 2
CMZ.  Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Internal link: SX-22-00003 Ortado
 
Thanks so much!
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